
 

 

 
 

 
 
Autumn  2019 
                    Avalon Fed. Tax ID#27-2820634 
                                                                                        Brookewood Fed. Tax ID#27-2820744 
Dear Neighbor:          
 
I write today on behalf of the Autumn Auction Committee of  The Avalon School, an 
independent school  for boys in grades K-12 located in Wheaton, MD and Brookewood 
School,  an independent school for  girls in grades 1-12, located in Kensington, MD. 
 
 
The Autumn Auction is a significant source of support for the schools.  This year the 
Auction will be held on Saturday, November 16, 2019.  We anticipate that more than 
300 guests will enjoy an evening of delicious food, an open bar, and Silent Auction 
shopping for the upcoming holiday season. 
 
We hope that you will choose to participate, and make a tax deductible donation of a 
product, gift card, or service in support of this initiative.   
 
All funds raised will directly support  the Avalon and Brookewood students.  As a 
donor, you will receive recognition in the Autumn Auction program, on the event web  
site, a listing in our weekly parent communiqué, and our patronage and gratitude for 
supporting our students.   
 
Enclosed is an Autumn Auction Donation form for you to forward your donation 
information, or, if you wish, just contact an event co-chair, Mrs. Maria Calvetti at 
avalonschoolparents@gmail.com or Mrs. Jeanne Mendelson at jmendelson@lamaze.org  
if you have any questions or would like to arrange for pick-up of your donation or gift 
card/letter.   
 
Thank you for your support of the young men and women of The Avalon School and 
Brookewood School!   
 
Best regards, 
 

 
Richard B. McPherson 
President & Headmaster 
 


